SBMOC Meeting Minutes, April 1, 2023

Club President Roy Atkinson called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. and passed the
attendance sheet.

Eighteen club members came to our meeting. No new members or guests attended.

Newly installed Club Treasurer Sue Beck presented the Treasurer’s report. The club’s current
balance totals $4,662.34.

Bill and Becky McCall will be hosting the Annual Oyster Roast, which is coming up next week,
Saturday, April 8. Bring your British Car!

Several notes of interest were discussed:

e After many years of diligent and generous service, Al Converse is stepping down from
his duties as the Club Webmaster as of May 31.

e Karen Thomas will be the new keeper of the club’s regalia that’s available for sale.

e A baseball game with the Miracle League will be held at 6:00 p.m. on April 11. Some will
go out for a burger after the game at Rigsby’s, 176 N Liberty St., Spartanburg.

SBMOC has sponsored the Cavaliers team. Willy Edwards plays on the Vikings team.
They play each other on the 11!

e Sixteen cars have been registered for the Great Scot Car Show so far. This event, being
organized by Sam Maw, is scheduled for Memorial Day. Sam says this number of cars is
normal for this date.

e The club’s new Facebook group is up and running!

e Member Nancy Parrott needs a club name badge. (We’re working on that, Nancy!)

Larry Diaz shared a fun story about his recent adventure during his MGB trip to the West
Virginia. Ask Larry about carrying a soda can in your MGB!

Harvey Thomas won $23 in the 50/50 drawing.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 a.m.; thanks to Dennis Bromley for taking the meeting
notes.

Join our new Facebook Group! Visit our Facebook Page!
https://bit.ly/SBMOCgroup https://bit.ly/SBMOCfbpage
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